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Duncan FUMC is looking for volunteers for Mobile Day Camp! We 

need housing, meals and transportation for 10 college age students 

that are coming in to instruct and run the camp. We also need 3 small 

teams of    people to prepare and put together lunches and snacks 

for volunteers and kiddos during the week of June 24 -29th.  

 

If this is something that you would like to help with in any way, please 

call the church and sign up! This will be a fun week and we hope to 

see you here!  
 

Thank You!  

Thank you note from the Enid VIM team that FUMC 
hosted last week! 



Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ: 

As I prepare to head to Conference at the end of this month, I felt it important to share one of the most 
important parts of that event.  Each year at Annual Conference, clergy receive their appointment for 
the following year.  Clergy, preachers, pastors are called, equipped, and sent to be representatives of 
the people of the Body of Christ.  I want to share with you the United Methodist Churchôs               
understanding of the appointment system. 

Through a long process of identification of gifts and graces which begins in the local Church, persons 
are identified as fit for ministry as clergy.  Three broad categories make up clergy: Deacons who are 
set aside for specific ministry work, Local Pastors who serve under the orders of their District         
Superintendent, and Elders who are ordained to word, sacrament, order, and service within the church.  
Elders and Local Pastors vow to become itinerant preachers, subject to appointment to where ever the 
Bishop determines they are best suited.  This vow is similar to the vow you take as a member of the 
local church to support the church with your prayers, presence, gifts, witness, and service. 

Pastors teach and preach the Word of God, we baptize and officiate at the Communion Table, we    
determine the needs of the church and administrate so the church is orderly, and we serve alongside 
other Christians in the church.  I am very clear about my areas of authority to Word, Sacrament,      
Order, and Service.  Your clergypersons are not sent to be the ideal Christians.  We are not ordained 
to have all the answers to every question.  We are not sent to make friends.  Hopefully, your clergy 
people will be valuable role models for Christian living.  Hopefully we can help find answers and 
even help define the question.  Hopefully we will always make friends.  You see, all of these things 
are by-products of our life together.   

As I said, we are sent by our Bishop, Jimmy Nunn.  He is the only person who has the authority to say 
who will be located where.  He works with the District Superintendents, known as the Cabinet, to   
determine the needs, gifts and graces of local Churches and the needs, gifts and graces of pastors.  
Every church and every pastor is considered every year.  

Along with the Cabinet, the Bishop consults the local church and the pastor about perceived needs and 
direction.  The group that represents the church is the Staff-Parish Relations Committee.  Your Lay 
Leader Gary Ferguson and Lay Delegates David and Cheryl Dowell are on the SPRC by virtue of 
their offices, but they are not the sole voices for the church.  The person who normally speaks for the 
SPRC is the chair, John Ray Green.  Obviously, the bishop confers with the pastor as well.  Still, the 
bishop is not bound by the desires of either the SPRC or the pastor.  Instead the bishop is bound by the 
overall mission of the Church.  Once the process of discernment is completed and if a change is    
forthcoming, the Bishop through the District Superintendent contacts the pastor and the church and 
notifies them of the expected move; usually well in advance of the move.  This way order is        
maintained.   

I happily and gratefully anticipate being appointed to Duncan FUMC for another year.  

Grace and peace,  

Janice  

Rev. Dr. Janice Sharp 

VBS is looking for cardboard! If you have any boxes or pieces that you 
are willing to part with please bring them to the church!  



              Sunday May 13, 2018 
 

 

GREETERS 

8:45am -10:15am . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 
 
Adult Wing and Narthex 
    Shawn Lockstone 
    Becky Enos 
       
Southwest Door  
      Steve Metzer 
        
        
9:45am -10:15am . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 
 

Sanctuary Doors 
       South  -  Martha Burger 
       North  -   Patsi Anderson 
                      

LITURGIST 
       Bill Gossett 
 

           Sunday May 20, 2018 
 

GREETERS 
8:45am -10:15am . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 
  
Adult Wing and Narthex 
        Jimmy & Carla Griffin 
                   

Southwest Door 
          Earl Weisner 
           Patti Reagan 
                    
9:45am -10:15am . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 
  
Sanctuary  Doors 
       South -   Sharon Schick 
       North -    Bob Schick 
 

LITURGIST 
         Class of 2018 

TRADITIONAL WORSHIP     10:15am        SANCTUARY 

Our Church Family  
 

 

Ray Ingram 
 

Friends and Family 
 

 

The Family of 
Bitsy Bonney 

At her passing on May 4th 
 

Kathy Chapman 
Sister of Janice Sharp 

 
Brenda Sampson 

Niece of LaDonna Brown 

Mission Candle 
 The Mission Candle for  

May 20th is 
 

In  Celebration of   
Luci & Quinn Sauls for  their 

Confirmation! 
 

By  John Ray and Louise Green 

Jim & Pat Matthews 
 

Saturday June 2nd from 1:00 to 3:00 pm 
First United Methodist Church  

 
Hosted by their children and          

grandchildren 
 

RSVP by May 23rd to  
Christy Gonzalez 405- 537- 8872 or     
Beth Shafer 405- 397- 7972 

Flowers for      
Sunday are   

available ! They 
make a beautiful 
addition to our 

service! 
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OUR ON -GOING WEEKLY ACTIVITIES  

 

                        Our Mission   

   To make disciples of Jesus Christ for the  
          transformation of the world.  

 

WEDNESDAY  
  8:30 am    Church Office open 
  9:00 am    Pilates 
                   Preschool/ MDO 
  3:45 pm    White Cross      
      Ringers  
  5:00  pm   WNL Meal 
      Childrenôs Chimes 
  5:30  pm   Childrenôs Choir      
  6:00 pm    Chancel Choir  
      Rehearsalð   
          Music Suite 
      Childrenôs Bible 
      Study 

                Adult Classes  
        Youth Event 

       
THURSDAY 

  8:30 am    Church Office open 
  9:00 am    Pilates 
                   Preschool/MDO          
   

FRIDAY 
  8:30 am    Church Office open 

SUNDAY 
  9:00 am   Sunday Schoolð 
                  Classrooms 
  9:45 am   Choir Practice ð 

      Music Suite 
10:15 am   Traditional Worship   
     Service-Sanctuary 
  5:00 pm    Renew Service  
  6:00 pm    Youthï               
      Youth Wing 
   

MONDAY 
  8:30 am   Church Office   
     Open   
 11:00 am  Staff Meetingð 
     Conference Room    
   12 Noon  Game Dayð       
     Music Suite 
 

TUESDAY 
 8:30 am   Church Office     
    Open 
 9:00 am    Pilates  
                  Preschool/MDOð 
    Childrenôs Wing/     
                   Nursery  
  3:00 pm   Bible Study 
  6:30 pm   Menôs Bible Study 


